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Docket No, 50-331

Iowa Electric Light and
Power Company

ATIN: Mr. Lee Liu
Chairman of the
Board and Chief
Executive Officer

IE Towers

P.0. Box 351

Cedar Rapids, 1A 52406

Dear Mr. Liu:

On May 26, 1932, we received Revision 13 to the Duane Arnold Energy Center’s
Emergency Plan. We have reviewed Revision 13 and have determined that it is
acceptable and that it does not degrade the effectiveness of your emergency
planning.

Revision 13 included refinements to a number of the emergency action levels
utilized to classify emergency conditions. Some of these refinements were
based on changes to control room instrumentation. The plan revision included
descriptions of the upgraded organization of supervisory personrel assigned to
the Opcrational Support Center. Several changes to the Technical Support
Center’s organizatior were described in Revision 13. The revision included
clarifications regarding: training requirements for emergercy responders;
criteria for considering certain response facilities to be adequately staffed;
and the types of environmental samples that can be analyzed at an offsite
response facility. Revision 13 21so contained a number of minor editorial
changes.

If you have any questions, please have your staff contact Mr. T. Ploski of my
staff at (708) 790-5634.

Sincerely,

J. W. McCormick-Barger, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and Non-Power
Reactor Section
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